
Please note that in the event of a snowstorm, your meeting may be subject to cancellation without 
notice.

Buchanan Alumni House is on the same cancellation schedule as the University of Maine, therefore, if the 
University is closed due to inclement weather, Buchanan Alumni House will also be closed and all sched-
uled functions will be cancelled.

For information about the status of UMaine closures or postponements call 581-SNOW.  The message is 
updated by 6:00AM every school day.  Those calling from outside the Orono/Bangor area can call toll free 
at 1-800-581-SNOW.  

Date of event_________	      Name of event__________________________

Please initial here stating that you have read and agree to this policy___________

                                 Questions?  Please contact the Buchanan Alumni House Manager:

Kathy Hill
Buchanan Alumni House

One Alumni Place
160 College Avenue

Orono, ME  04469-5792
(207) 581-1176 | kathy.hill@umit.maine.edu


